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Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Welcome Back   

 

After such a long time away, it has been a pleasure to welcome all of our pupils back to school this 

morning. The children have been amazing -every single one of them arriving on time, ready to start the new 

school year and enjoying seeing their friends. Thank you for the work that you have done at home to 

prepare your children for returning to school. 

 

From next week we will be restarting PE lessons. On the days that your child has PE please can they come to 

school in their PE kit. This is to reduce the number of bags coming in to school and to support social 

distancing. Your child’s teacher will inform you which days PE is going to be on. Over the first-half of the 

Autumn term we plan to teach PE outdoors. Please make sure that your child has a tracksuit or something 

similar to help keep warm. 

 

Thank you for supporting our staggered starts/finishes and the one way system. Over the coming weeks 

everyone will get more familiar with the changes that have been made. Whilst we are getting used to this 

can I please respectfully remind everyone about the required 2m social distance and use the painted white 

lines to social distance. Due to the time limitations and to try and limit the interactions that everyone has at 

collection and drop of times, staff are unable to speak to parents, if you do need to speak to your child’s 

teacher please can you ring the school office and arrangements will be made for the class teacher to 

telephone parents at a convenient time.  

 

Please take time to read through the Covid home school agreement that has been sent home today. This 

covers your responsibilities relating to track and trace and self-isolation. If you have any queries regarding 

this please contact the school office.  

 

Once again welcome back it is fantastic to reopen the school and we hope to have a safe, successful and 

productive school year. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mr R Chandler 

Headteacher 
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